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PRESENT:  Chairman Thomas J. O’Loughlin and Select Board members Michael K. Walsh and 

Paul A. Mazzuchelli and Town Administrator Richard A. Villani.   

  

1. PMG Northeast, LLC of 97 Cedar Street, Milford filed an application seeking to amend its 

license pursuant to MGL Chapter 148, section 13 to store flammables and combustibles. 

The amendment is to store 22,000 gallons of Flammable Liquids and 8,000 gallons of 

Combustible Liquids. The Hearing was held on Monday, October 17, 2022. At that Hearing 

the Board continued the Hearing until October 20, 2022 so Dave Condrey, General 

Manager of the Water Department could comment on the application. Mr. Condrey 

submitted a Memo indicating the Water Department did not have any issues with the 

application. Huseyin Sevincgil, P.E. and Michael Durant, Construction Permitting Manager 

were present on behalf of the applicant. There were no other persons from the public 

asking to speak at this hearing. Mr. O’Loughlin closed the Hearing. Mr. Mazzuchelli moved, 

seconded by Mr. Walsh: To approve the application to amend the license pursuant to MGL 

Chapter 148, section 13 as requested by the applicant. UNANIMOUS.  

 

2. Mr. Mazzuchelli moved, seconded by Mr. Walsh: To adjourn the Select Board meeting at 

5:06 PM, UNANIMOUS.  
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